
  

  

  

  

From: Steve Connors 
Sent: Saturday, March 24, 2018 6:36 PM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Subject: Better handicap access 

  

Good afternoon and before I start if I am sending this to the wrong person I am so sorry but 

hopefully you will send it to the proper person. I have been handicapped for a while now through 

injuries and have recently acquired an electric scooter which has enhance my life and somewhat 

enhanced My independence. There are many places I would like to go to spend my finances but 

because of my battery limitations in my scooter I cannot go and my scooter unlike a wheelchair 

not fit on a bus. It shopping malls or centers of Interest included a charging station which would 

just be a note let in the wall they could even charge a dollar for a half hour or two knee for an 

hour could be nothing but a win-win situation. People in scooters can walk a distance with the 

aid of a Cane or a walker which is easily attached to their scooter. Well they are popping up your 

charges they are there for a half hour or an hour either in the food court or browsing through 

stores shopping in places they could not do it before because they would have only had the 

power to get there and not home again I can see this as nothing but a positive move if they put in 

five or six Outlets indoors for scooter charging. Even if they charge $2 for a half hour or two and 

you for an hour there's still money there being made it gives the person on the scooter feeling of 

Greater Independence that comes with the greater range of distance they can travel. This is just a 

rough idea that I have not gotten into great detail with but I just feel it as one especially with the 

Aging population we have now that would help so many. Like I said if this is the wrong person I 

sent this to I'm sure you would know the proper person to forward it to and please do not hesitate 

to contact me either by email or by phone and I would like to thank you so much for your time 

                           Have a great day 

                          Steve Connors 
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